
Congratulations on becoming a candidate for the 2023-2024 Mobile Azalea Trail
court! Please take the time to read the entirety of the packet with your parents and sign in
the designated spots. It’s important to understand what will be expected of you if selected
to serve as a Mobile Azalea Trail Maid.

All packets will need to be completed in their entirety. Please note any
handwritten/incomplete applications and/or electronic signatures will not be
accepted. In your packet, you will have the following documents that will need to be
returned to your sponsor:

1. Application
2. Rules of Conduct
3. Social Media Rules
4. Parental Financial Agreement
5. Parent Statement
6. Preference Card (including picture)
7. Photo Release
8. School Participation Policy
9. Fundraising Requirements
10. Contact information (scan the QR code below)

I look forward to meeting each of you at interviews and wish you the best of luck!

Sarah Willingham
trailpresident23.24@gmail.com
Mobile Azalea Trail, First Vice President


